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 March 2019 property sales and resulting ownership changes were 

incorporated into the Assessing Department database. 

 

 March 2019 building permits were incorporated into the Assessing 

Department database. 

 

 The Board of Assessors took action on two FY19 Real Estate 

abatement applications, one FY19 Personal Property abatement 

application and one CPA Surcharge exemption application. 

 

 The Board of Assessors approved 77 Motor Vehicle Excise 

abatements totaling $8,530.63. 

 

 The Board of Assessors approved and submitted to the Division of 

Local Services for approval, the FY2019 MDM-1 Exemption 

Reimbursement Report. 

 

 The Board of Assessors approved and submitted to the Division of 

Local Services for approval, the FY2019 Veteran’s Exemption 

Reimbursement Report. 

 

 Assessing Department staff assisted in the processing of Motor 

Vehicle Excise Commitment 2 of 2019. There were 523 bills 

committed totaling $134,743.76. 

 

 The Assessing Department was notified by the Office of Municipal & 

School Technology that formal training on Tyler Technologies’ 

iasWorld Appraisal Solution will start in Lancaster on April 30
th

.  

 

 Assessing Department staff commenced new construction property 

inspections resulting from FY2020 building permit activity. 


